
BANDIT NEWS 

HAYS SCHOOL 
MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL     

 
Hello everyone!   It has been a very fast February and I am so 
happy March is here.  We have a lot of fun activities coming up. 

 
We are starting with the badminton team.  We have 10 players 
coming out on Wednesday’s after school.  We are going to go to 
two tournaments, one in Medicine Hat and one in Irvine.  The 
note will be coming home with the students the first week of 
March.   

 
Also in March we have the surveys to fill in for the government 
to let us know how Hays School is doing.  Please look for the 
government mail to come to your home. If parents can fill in this 
survey at home, please do so.  I will have a night that you can 
come to the school and fill it in.  Please contact Mrs. Nadeau if 
you need to use one of our computers.  

 
March Theme is Sacred Teaching: Humility.  It is the Wolf.  We 
will be having our Assembly on Wednesday at 12:07pm.  

 
Report cards are coming home on Monday March 13 and Parent-
Teacher Interviews are from 4:00-8:00pm on March 16, 2023. 

 
Take care, stay healthy and see you soon. 

 

Tracey Nadeau                                 

Hays School Principal 
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DIVISON WIDE PD 
DAY- NO SCHOOL  
FOR STUDENTS   

Mar 6  

──── 

FRIDAY SCHOOL 
Mar 10 

——— 

PARENT TEACHER 
INTERVIEWS         

Mar 16 

______ 

SCHOOL SPIRIT DAY  

 Mar 21 

_____ 

HOT LUNCH  

Mar 22 



WORLD DOWN SYNDROME DAY 
On March 21 people with Down Syndrome and those who live and work with them throughout the 

world organize and participate in activities and events to raise public awareness and create a single 
global voice for advocating for the rights, inclusion and well being of people with Down Syndrome.  

Why should we all celebrate World Down Syndrome Day..... Just like typical people, individuals 
with Down Syndrome have two copies of each of their 23 chromosomes but they have third copy of 
chromosome 21, a genetic condition known as trisomy 21, hence the celebration on March 21st or    

3-21. To raise awareness people wear odd colored socks!  

 PARENT 

TEACHER 

INTERVIEWS 

MARCH 16 

4pm- 8pm 

HOT LUNCH 

MARCH 22nd   

THANKYOU  

Mr. Gibson & Gr. 7-9’s  

THANKYOU 

 SARA SIEMENS   

FOR  

FEBRUARY’S HOT LUNCH 

The next PAA 

meeting is on 

March 27 at 

7:00pm  

WEAR YOUR WACKY 

SOCKS ON MARCH 21 

FOR DOWN SYNDROME 

AWARENESS DAY   

  

 Physical Fitness Field Trip for 

the whole school being 

planned for April.  Permission 

slips will be coming home in 

the next couple weeks 



Theme of the Month: 

Sacred Teaching: 

HUMILITY 

NO SCHOOL MONDAY MARCH 6TH 

DIVISION WIDE PD DAY FOR TEACHERS  

We are sad to say good-bye to Mrs. De Jong but 

we wish her all the best in her new endeavors. 

If you are interested in working 1:1 with a  special 

needs student please apply online through 

the Horizon School website.  Position to 

commence ASAP.  

For Parent / Teacher         

interviews on March 16  

your interview time will 

come home with your child 

on March 13 with their     

report card.  If this time 

does not work for you 

please call the school and 

reschedule.  It is important 

to meet with your child’s 

teacher. 


